
S.S. JAIN SUBODH P.G. COLLEGE, JAIPUR 

NOTICE 

   Date: Nov. 12, 2024 

This is to inform all students that Remedial Internal Examinations (Mercy 

Exams) are scheduled for November 18 - 19, 2024, for those who were unable 

to appear for the Continuous Internal Assessments (CIAs) held from October 16 

to 23, 2024, due to any reason. 

UG students are required to pay Rs. 200/- per subject, while BBA/BCA and PG 

students need to pay Rs. 200/- per paper, with a maximum fee cap of Rs. 1000/-. 

Registration and payment for these exams will be available from November 13 

to 16, 2024, at Window No. 11. 

PG students are required to contact their respective departments for exam 

details. 

For fee exemption: 

1. Students must bring their permission letter from any competitive exams

attended during the original CIA dates.

2. Students who were admitted on or after October 10 must bring their

admission receipt.

(Prof. K. B. Sharma) 

Principal 


